
 
Dunwoody High School 

Principal’s Advisory Council Meeting Summary of Actions 

January 18, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. 

DHS Media Center 
Principal Advisory Committee Mission Statement: The purpose of the council is to bring schools and 

communities closer together to solve education problems, improve academics, provide support for 

teachers and administrators, and bring parents into the decision making process.  

 

Present: Tom Bass (Principal), Ingrid Gero (Teacher Representative), Allegra Johnson (Chair), Julia 

LeDoyen (Co-Chair), Megan Cann (Secretary), Jenny Shulman (Parent Representative), Daniel Almeida 

(Community Representative) 

Absent:  Mike Nash (Teacher Representative), Katie Scharf (Parent Representative) 

Guests:  Fran Bartel (PTO President), Nancy Jester, Despina Lamas (via phone for public comment only) 

  

Approval of Minutes from November, 2021 

a. Jenny Shulman made a motion to approve the minutes.  Megan Cann seconded.  

It passed unanimously. 

CMP-Joint Cluster letter 

Megan Cann shared the intention of the letter, expressing concern about isolating two K-8 

schools as feeders to Peachtree Middle.  Discussion ensued.  Megan Cann made a motion to 

endorse the letter;  Ingrid Gero seconded the motion.  Those in favor:  Daniel, Megan, Mrs. 

Gero, and Allegra.  Those opposed:  Jenny and Julia.  Allegra wanted to amend the letter to only 

have those in favor sign it.    Allegra made a motion that individual PAC members who support 

the group letter sign it.  Ingrid Gero seconded the motion.  Those in favor:  Julia, Jenny, Mrs. 

Gero, and Allegra.   Those opposed:  Megan and Daniel. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:00pm.        


